
OFFICIAL NOTICE
BOROUGH OF PLEASANT

HILLS
TAKE  NOTICE  that  the
Borough  Council  of  the
Borough of Pleasant Hills will
hold  a  Facilities  Committee
meeting on Monday, January
22, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. in the
Pleasant  Hills  Municipal
Building,  Council  Chambers,
410  East  Bruceton  Rd,
Pittsburgh,  Pennsylvania
15236.  The  meeting  of  the
facilities committee is open to
the  public  so  residents  are
informed  of  preliminary
discussions for a new Borough
Municipal  building  and  have
an  opportunity  to  provide
comments. This will not be a
voting  meeting  of  Borough
Council  and  is  intended  for
information  purposes
only.   Any  person  with  a
disability  requiring  a  special
accommodation  to  attend  a
Borough  meeting  should
notify the Borough Manager at
412-655-3300  as  early  as
possible, but no later than four
(4) hours prior to the meeting.
The Borough will make every
effort to arrange a reasonable
accommodation

KELLY THEISS
BOROUGH MANAGER


